From: ROSSI, Sacha

To: A303 Stonehenge
Cc: NATS Safeguarding
Subject: RE: A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down (TR010025) [SG25840]
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Dear Sirs,
NATS anticipates no impact from the application and has no comments to make.
Regards
S. Rossi
NATS Safeguarding Office
H

Sacha Rossi
ATC Systems Safeguarding Engineer
D: 01489 444205

E: sacha.rossi(@nats.co.uk
4000 Parkway, Whiteley,
Fareham, Hants PO15 7FL
www.nats.co.uk
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From: A303 Stonehenge <A303Stonehenge@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Sent: 20 August 2020 11:51

To: NATS Safeguarding <NATSSafeguarding@nats.co.uk>

Subject: A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down (TR010025)

Dear Sir / Madam

The Planning Act 2008 and the Infrastructure Planning (Examination
Procedure) Rules 2010

Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development
Consent for the A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down

Request by the Secretary of State for comments

Reference: 20018225

Please find below a link to the letter from the Secretary of State for
Transport inviting comments on, amongst other matters, the response to its
consultation of 16 July 2020:
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/TR010025-
001992

The deadline for any response is 28 September 2020

Yours faithfully

The A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down Case Team
National Infrastructure Planning

The Planning Inspectorate

Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: A303Stonehenge@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National Infrastructure

Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The Planning

Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov
This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate
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Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe
you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for
other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and
any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as
a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all
necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the
opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646172

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify our Help Desk at Email
Information.Solutions@nats.co.uk immediately. You should not copy or use this email or
attachment(s) for any purpose nor disclose their contents to any other person.

NATS computer systems may be monitored and communications carried on them recorded, to
secure the effective operation of the system.

Please note that neither NATS nor the sender accepts any responsibility for viruses or any
losses caused as a result of viruses and it is your responsibility to scan or otherwise check this
email and any attachments.

NATS means NATS (En Route) plc (company number: 4129273), NATS (Services) Ltd (company
number 4129270), NATSNAV Ltd (company number: 4164590) or NATS Ltd (company number
3155567) or NATS Holdings Ltd (company number 4138218). All companies are registered in
England and their registered office is at 4000 Parkway, Whiteley, Fareham, Hampshire, PO15
7FL.



